
President’s Report June 2022

1. Correspondence
a. To the VSCHSD, VS13, VS24, VS30 requesting dates for negotiations for

the Teacher Unit;
b. From NYSUT LRS PERB dates.
c. To NYSUT LRS accepting PERB dates.

2. Negotiations
The VS 13 Teaching Assistant Unit continues to negotiate and is awaiting an MOA for
review.
The Teacher Aides Unit Negotiations District 13 continues with the next meeting
Scheduled for June 21.
The Teachers Unit has requested meeting dates from all four Superintendents.

3 PERB
A hearing date of August 16 has been set concerning the Sign In Improper Practice
charge in the VSCHSD..

4. VSTA Executive Council Meeting Schedule has been distributed and will be posted
at vsteachers.org

5. On June 7, 2022 the Finance Committee held a Q & A on the proposed budget for
2022-2023 fiscal year. At today’s meeting members of the Finance Committee will
Present for Executive Board approval.



Please enjoy a relaxing and healthy summer vacation!
Congratulations to all of our retirees!

.
In solidarity,

Noele Villa, President
Ginger Calderaro, Vice-President
Ellyn Fitzgerlad, Vice- President
John Reece, Vice-President
Ron Rini, Treasurer




